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Hello Dotty,
 
I am resigning from the Yolo County Local Mental Health Board effective immediately. It has been a pleasure
serving on the board and I cannot thank Chair King and staff enough for the opportunities and support. I look
forward to continuing to work with the county in the future!

Thank you,
 

 
NICOLAS BIRTCIL
Executive Director
 
(916) 822-5246
Nick@opsc.org
2015 H Street
Sacramento, CA 95811
www.opsc.org

 
[THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE YOLO COUNTY. PLEASE USE CAUTION AND
VALIDATE THE AUTHENTICITY OF THE EMAIL PRIOR TO CLICKING ANY LINKS OR
PROVIDING ANY INFORMATION. IF YOU ARE UNSURE, PLEASE CONTACT THE HELPDESK
(x5000) FOR ASSISTANCE]
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